Ladywood Locality Early Years Network Meeting

As part of the Ladywood locality support for settings you are invited to a network meeting on

Thursday July 3rd 3.00—5.00pm at St Thomas Centre Nursery

This will be an opportunity to meet other practitioners and people from across the locality, and discuss the support and training you may like.

At this meeting St Thomas Centre will share their practice of:

Celebrating Me!

Tracking Progress through the Foundation Stage linking observation and data





Bell Barn Road, Lee Bank, Birmingham B15 2AF
Nursery School: 0121 464 0003 • Day Care: 0121 675 4801 • Fax: 0121 464 0035
Email: enquiry@stcn.bham.sch.uk

Refreshments will be available
To confirm your place please contact
the nursery on 0121 464 0003 or email

Sue Bennett
(s.bennett@stcn.bham.sch.uk)
Or
Claire Reid
(claire.reid@birmingham.gov.uk)